
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

How	are	you	all?	We	do	hope	that	you	are	all	okay.	It	seems	like	such	a	
long	time	ago	that	we	were	in	class	reading	Odd	and	the	Frost	Giants	
together	and	creating	our	wonderful	animal	artwork.	Can	you	remember	
that	far	back?	We	really	miss	being	with	you	all.	
	
How	are	you	finding	learning	at	home?	At	times,	it	must	feel	like	a	
challenge,	but	we	know	that	you	will	be	trying	your	best.	Spending	so	much	
time	indoors	with	your	family	is	something	we	are	not	used	to	doing!	We	
would	love	to	hear	what	you	have	been	up	to	and	how	you	are	passing	the	
time.	What	new	things	have	you	learnt?	Have	you	been	busy	making	and	
creating	things?	Have	you	found	more	time	to	practice	something,	for	
example,	an	instrument?	Maybe	you	have	been	helping	with	the	cooking	
and	the	housework!	We	would	love	to	hear	all	your	news.	
 

  

Mrs	Giles	has	been	busy	entertaining	her	5	year-old	twins	Eliza	and	
Charlie	who	are	full	of	energy!	They	are	learning	to	read	and	write	
and	have	been	playing	lots	with	each	other.	They	both	love	playing	
with	Duplo	and	Lego	and	like	to	make	up	stories	and	games	with	
that.	They	also	enjoy	going	through	the	recycling	box	and	making	
strange	and	wonderful	creations.	There	are	of	course	a	few	sibling	
squabbles	too	which	is	to	be	expected!	When	Mrs	Giles	gets	a	
moment	to	herself,	she	likes	to	potter	in	the	garden,	read	her	book	
and	bake.	She	also	tried	making	her	own	pizza	dough	for	the	first	
time.	What	do	you	think?	
 

Ms	Haining	has	found	it	really	strange	not	seeing	you	all,	
especially	as	she	had	just	come	back	to	work!	She	can	now	
walk	without	crutches	and	walk	up-stairs;	going	down	is	still	a	
little	tricky!	She	is	doing	lots	of	knee	strengthening	exercises	
as	she	is	dreaming	of	getting	back	on	her	bicycle	again.	At	
home	she	has	been	sewing	lots	of	creations	-	some	lovely	
summer	dresses	and	a	few	disastrous	attempts	at	shorts	
(maybe	good	for	a	three-legged	alien)!	
 

Now	that	Google	Classroom	is	almost	set	up	properly,	we	will	be	able	to	communicate	with	each	other	
more.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	you	are	unsure	about	anything,	please	just	ask.	We	hope	you	will	
enjoy	the	online	learning,	but	if	it	all	begins	to	feel	too	much,	keep	calm	and	just	do	what	you	can!			
Take	care	and	stay	safe,	Mrs	Giles	&	Ms	Haining	xx	
 

Mrs Giles’ homemade pizza! 

Out for some 
exercise 

 

Yum! 


